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Good afternoon representatives, 

 

I encourage you to support this bill, as it provides opportunities for school districts to 

create "bike buses" for students, like the much-publicized example in Northeast 

Portland. As the physical and mental health of students is a major issue for all of us, I 

believe starting each students' day with a safe and comfortable bike ride is an 

extremely cost-effective way to address this issue. 

 

Thank you for your time. 


